
Mass Times 

Masses for Sunday 

Fernie:  
5pm Saturday &  

9am Sunday 
Also:   

Sparwood:  

7pm Saturday &  

11am Sunday 

Elkford:  

4pm Sunday 

 

Weekdays Mass 

11 am Mass at  

Rocky Mountain Village 

 

The Sanctuary Lamp burns for  

Donald DiGeorgio 
 

Sunday, 5th May  

to  

Saturday, 11
th
 May  

 

From Peggy DiGeorgio 

 

 

       5th May 2019 

       3rd Sunday of Easter 

  From the Parish                                                                            

ANNA UNGARO – RIP 

Anna passed away on Tuesday, 16
th
 April. Her Funeral Mass was on 

Friday, 3
rd

 May in Holy Family Catholic Church, Fernie.  

Please keep Anna and all her family in your prayers. 

CWL Meeting – Mark your calendar 

There will be a CWL meeting next Tuesday, 14
th
 May at 7 pm in the 

coffee room at the Fernie Family Centre.  

Posting for New Administrative Assistant Position 

Holy Family Church, based in Fernie British Columbia, is 

establishing a new position and is hiring a new Administrative 

Assistant. The Administrative Assistant is a key member of the 

parish team and often represents the face of the Holy Family Parish 

Catholic Community to parishioners and visitors. The 

Administrative Assistant is the initial contact for visitors at the office 

as well as telephone inquiries.  

Other general duties: • Financial reporting and payroll, •Filing and 

general admin duties, • collecting and depositing monthly lease 

payments and user fees• Dealing with the public - electronically, in 

person and on the phone, • Overseeing and managing volunteer 

schedules, • Managing bookings and leases for the Fernie Family 

Center.  

Qualifications: • Ability to work without supervision, • Ability to 

communicate effectively, both verbally and written • Ability to work 

effectively with others • Ability to organize workload and set 

priorities • Knowledge of basic financial reporting and accounting 

practices • Knowledge of basic mainstream computer software 

programs• Ability to use different social media platforms. 

Holy Family Parish, Fernie 
Pastor: Fr. David John 

Secretary: Marilyn Gareau 

Church: 501 – 4th Avenue, Fernie. 

Parish Office: Family Centre, 521 – 4th Avenue, Fernie. 
Post: Box 519, Fernie, B.C., V0B 1M0 

Office hours:    Tuesday & Friday, 9:30am to 1:30pm 

Telephone: 250-423-6127 

Email: info@holyfamilyfernie.ca 

Website: www.holyfamilyfernie.ca 

Holy Family Parish is organised together with St. Michael’s, Sparwood and St. Bernard’s, Elkford. 

mailto:info@holyfamilyfernie.ca
http://www.holyfamilyfernie.ca/


Ministries 

Saturday 11
th

 May  

Eucharistic Minister:  

Colin Lynch 

Reader: 

Colin Lynch 

Greeters: 

Nellie Dunlap & Hilda Cadorath 

Sunday 12
th

 May 

Eucharistic Minister: 

Eunice Peterson 

Reader: 

Christine  

Greeters: 

Jesse Mong & Family 

Church cleaning week starting 

Monday 29
th

 April: 

R. Rino, A. Harrison,  

  A. Aylward Nally 

Finance – Collections: 
27

th
/28

th
 April 2019 ........ $2309.85 

Pilgrimage of Faith: 

Diocesan Goal.............. $12,150.00 

Given to Date ................ $ 4,780.00 

This job will be approximately 20 hours per week, Tuesday to 

Friday. If you are interested in this position, please send your 

resume, with cover letter, before 17 May 2019 to 

Angelika53@telus.net . Also for a detailed description please email 

Angelika Pace at angelika53@telus.net to receive a copy.  
 

Fernie Family Garden  

 If you wish to help out with the Fernie Family Garden Project in 

any way – by volunteering, donating tools or materials and if you 

would like to keep up-to-date with current status of the project, 

please email ferniefamilygarden@gmail.com or “Like” the 

Facebook Page @ Fernie Family Garden, as well as checking the 

Holy Family Parish bulletin weekly. 

   From the Diocese                                                                   

Fake Emails and Texts 

There is emails and now also texts sent out to parishioners saying it 

is from the parish priest and asking for assistance and the latest is 

requesting Google Play gift cards. Delete these and do not respond 

to it as they are scam! Priests in our Diocese would never ask a 

parishioner via text or email for this kind of assistance, particularly 

financial assistance. Please spread the word. 

Retirement Dinner for Fr. Wayne Pfliger 

The parishioners of Our Lady of Lourdes Parish, West Kelowna 

extend a warm welcome to you to join us at the Coast Capri Hotel on 

Sunday 9
th

 June for a dinner with Fr. Wayne Pfliger who has served 

at many parishes in the Diocese during the 44 years of his 

priesthood.  Billets will be available on a first-come, first serve basis if you would like to stay overnight 

after the party.  Tickets are $50 per person.  Please contact Sylvia at wineandthyme@telus.net for 

information and the registration form. 

 

mailto:Angelika53@telus.net
mailto:angelika53@telus.net
mailto:ferniefamilygarden@gmail.com
mailto:wineandthyme@telus.net

